CITY OF IMLAY CITY
PUBLIC NOTICE
REZONING

Imlay City Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 26,
2025, at the City Hall located at 150 N. Main St. The public hearing is to consider the following
request:

To consider a rezoning request by April Peterson, located at 240 N Main St, also known as
(parcel #119-66-300-000-00), from R2 (Residential) to RM (Residential Multifamily).

You are receiving this notice because you are located within 300 feet of the subject property. This
meeting is open to the public. Anyone wishing to comment on this item but is unable to attend the
meeting may send their written comments to the City of Imlay City Planning Commission, 150 N.
Main St. Written public comments need to be submitted by Monday, August 18, 2025, at 1:00 pm. A
copy of the rezoning application is available at the City of Imlay City Hall, 150 N. Main St, between 8
a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday and 1 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. Wednesday. The number to City
Hall is 810-724-2135.

Mail by: August 13, 2025



